
 

 

 

October 2, 2024 
 

Brothers and Sisters,  
 
 
Today, myself and the other TWU presidents, along with members of TWU International 
met with Elliott Management Investment and many of their proposed board appointees. 
As in other meetings, we were there to ask questions, listen, and reaffirm our priority of 
protecting our contract and the Members of TWU Local 555. 
  
Listening to both sides and having a voice at the table is essential. To be clear, we attend 
separate meetings with the Company and Elliott; we are not advocating for either party. 
Our presence is for the sole purpose of ensuring that our voice is heard and to demand 
the respect our membership deserves. 
 
 
In Solidarity,  
 
 
 
Abilio Villaverde 
President  


